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Craig, Sondra

From: Connie Mell <tlcm67@charter.net>
Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 3:22 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Security Guards for Burns Park

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Burns Park is for everyone's enjoyment and the presence of Security Guards 
offer extra safety and security that is definitely lacking at times . 
Having Security Guards at Burns Park would allow young families to picnic, children the chance to run around 
and adults to enjoy this beautiful park.. 
  
Connie Mell 
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